
  

Felician Sisters 

Immaculate Conception Province 

260 South Main Street 

Lodi, New Jersey 07644 

(973) 473-7447 

 

December 31, 2008 
 

David Esposito, Managing Partner 

Harvest Time Partners 

PO Box 807 

Buckingham, PA 18912-0807 

 

Dear Mr. Esposito: 
 

 I felt honored that you requested my evaluation of the board game you created, Abundant Harvest™.   

On December 22,  I received the materials.  Although my Christmas celebration was busy,  I found some 

time to review the games and to read your wonderful letter.  On December 30, I shared this information and 

the games with Sister Mary Alicia Adametz, principal of Immaculate Conception High School here in Lodi.  

Since I feel very confident about the impact of the games (both adult and child levels), in the near future I 

also plan to share the information about Abundant Harvest™ with the following educational leaders: 

 Sister Mary Rosita Brennan, academic dean at Felician College who will surely share it with 

the Dean of Teacher Education Studies 

 Sister Marilyn Marie Minter, campus minister at Immaculate Conception High School 

 Sister Judith Marie Blizzard, vocation director. 

 Other principal of schools which Felician Sisters staff. 
 

Every diocese/archdiocese of the Catholic Church in America has a superintendent of  

Catholic Schools and/or Director of Religious Education.  These leaders may agree that the Abundant 

Harvest™ games would be a wonderful tool in reinforcing the Church’s support of marriage and children.  

One of the members of office staff would probably be glad to compile a list of diocesan/archdiocesan 

contacts for you.  Let me know. 
 

 My personal experience as a teacher leads me to believe you might be successful in marketing your 

product with the educational resource stores listed below.  Information on all can be found on the internet: 

 Bosland’s Learning Plus (our local store is in Saddle Brook, NJ) 

 Lakeshore Learning Stores (our local store is in Hackensack, NJ) 

 Becker’s School Supplies (headquarters in Philadelphia, PA) 
 

I have shopped in Christian Family Stores and I can see your product on the shelves of this national 

chain.  One other possible means of letting the public know about your game would be Eternal Word 

Television Network (ETWN Global Catholic Network). 
 

 Our province has Sisters ministering in about a dozen grammar schools and in three high schools as 

well as in several parish religious education programs.  Many of these Sisters will convene in Lodi for an 

important meeting on January 31, 2009.  If you send me about 25 flyers, I will distribute them at this 

meeting. 
 

 May God’s blessings surround you and your business associates in promoting this wholesome game 

that has  the potential to help many see God’s ways in life’s struggles. 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Sister Mary Bridget 


